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March Technical Talk 

We had a great technical talk in March on Mastering Control Systems for Optimal Heat Pump 

Performance. For those who were unable to make it, a video recording of the presentation as well 

as the slides will be available on the members only section of our website. 

April Technical Talk 

Join us on April 17th for our next technical talk on Designing Residential Geothermal Systems in 

the 2024 Landscape. 

More information and the link to register here: https://events.teams.microsoft.com/ 

event/1c576ea4-50a2-4262-8c8e-0374572e9d2d@86243c6d-7620-4481- 

aa01-72d2bf5848f7 

 
Have ideas, suggestions or requests for our upcoming talks? Please email us at 

admin@hvacdc.ca 

HVAC Designer Registry 

In September, you should have received an email about our new HVAC Designer Registry 

launching. This is a huge step for our association and the industry and we are excited to establish 

and promote it with support from NRCan. As we begin work on this project, we encourage all 

designers to apply for the registry. This registry will be promoted to municipalities as a part of our 

project over the next year and a half. This document reviews required documents for submission: 

Designer Registry Application Checklist..pdf 

Software Training 
 

We are reaching out to members to see if there is a desire for F-280 software teaching, 

particularly using Right-Suite, which is the software that most designers are using, based on our 

informal earlier poll with a small sample size. 

As you know, Mean HVAC Design offers training, most economically, this is in the form of an 

annual subscription that gives you access to training videos for a set fee. ($500 USD for one 

year and then $30 USD per month thereafter.) This gives you complete access to deep dive 

video training and some discounts for 1:1 direct training time. There is also the ability to ask 

questions that ultimately can become fodder for the extended video library. 

Since Alex Mean, the owner worked for Wrightsoft and developed and trained for them in the 

recent past, and for many years, he is intimately familiar with the product. Currently, Wrightsoft 

does not offer any training. 

Please complete the survey about this here: https://qp473wkww.supersurvey .com 

 
Member Logo 

 
We are excited to now have our member logo embedded with a link to our website! If you are 

interested in a copy, please email admin@hvacdc.ca for a logo agreement. 

Membership 

We would like to extend a warm welcome to our new members: Trevor Ambler of Driftwood 

Designs, Nathan Avery, Catherine Cooper and Nancy Laythorpe. As we continue to grow our 

organization, we would love for you to refer others in the industry to join us! You can share this 

link with them: https://hvacdc.ca/? page_id=81 or have them contact info@hvacdc.ca and we 

would be happy to help! 
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